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We have had such a sad return to school with the loss of our Little Thomas. The children, families and staff here have been fabulous and a source of strength to one another.  Our love and best wishes go to his family while they try to come to terms with the tragedy.  We have not yet heard when the funeral is to be held but we will make sure you are informed of the details once the family have shared these. As a school we want to remember Thomas and celebrate his life.  He was fascinated by numbers and so we are to hold a maths day on Monday 29th June in memory of him where we are to carry out many fun activities ending with an interhouse maths tournament.  We would like the children to come to school wearing a brightly coloured top (if possible with a number on it) with their uniform trousers/skirt.  We are then to plant a blossom tree with a memorial plaque to create a quiet, contemplation area in our school grounds. Donations towards the tree and plaque from the families of Carleton Green are most welcome.
It has been lovely being out in the mornings to greet our children on arrival to school.  I would like to continue to do this every day and have found this to be difficult without a Deputy so I am requesting that if you wish to speak with me about anything that you make an appointment at reception for a time after 09:00 please. 

We are asking the Year Five children to consider applying for the Head and Deputy Head Girl and Boy positions. We are asking that they consider how they can be ambassadors for our school and represent us in a positive light at the various events we hold through the school year. Our current heads and deputies have been marvellous and I have been incredibly proud of them throughout the year.  We hope that you will support your child should they wish to apply.  We will announce their names at our end of term assembly on the 22nd July and in our final newsletter. 

Carleton Green 1 Voices performed brilliantly on Tuesday 19th May. Well done to Mrs Bentley for her amazing input.  
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Our afterschool club has been named the Kookaburra Klub [image: image2.jpg]


after the children voted.  There were some fabulous suggestions with the top choices being: Late Larks, Koolaburra Klub, Nightingales, Night Owls.  Well done to Charlotte Jones for coming up with this name.
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This week we have been able to award three more Carleton Codes to the following children: Marley Ibbotson, Lexi Whitehead and Bella McIlwrath.  They have been presented with their Red badges.  This is a huge achievement!
Star of the Week[image: image4.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Leo Tough from Yellow Ducklings.
	Charlie Timperly-Green from Green Ducklings.

	Olivia Popielarska from Parrots
	Annabel Billington from Herons

	Joshua Oxley from Robins
	Sienna Barber from Owls

	 Lewis Wright from Doves
	 Isabel Lee from Kestrels

	Hayden Turner from Hawks
	Summer Holroyd from Falcons

	 India Ibbotson from Eagles
	Well done everyone!


Up and coming events:
Dates for the summer term which is by no means exhaustive so please look out for additional dates!
Healthy Living Week.  

8th June ~ Healthy eating/healthy mind activities.

Monday  - Children in Owls, Doves, Kestrels, Hawks, Falcons and Eagles are to hold interhouse rounders tournaments. Please come in with coloured PE T-shirts to match their house team colour.

9th June ~ Sponsored fitness for Nepal. www.dcwcnepal.org  All to come wearing PE kits for the day. Please remember we would like coloured PE T-shirts to match their house team colour.  (school tracksuits if you have one)

10th June ~ Scooter Day [image: image5.jpg]


  All children are invited to bring in their scooters for the day and come to school wearing clothes suitable for outdoor fun.
11th June ~ Sports’ Day for Juniors and Infants from 13:00.  If your child has the school tracksuit they may come to school wearing it for the day and a top in the colour of their house team. Drinks for the spectators will be available from our PTFA
Fathers’ Day Film Night 18th June – 18:00-19:30
19th June ~ Non- uniform day (Bring an item for the Summer Fair)

22nd June ~ Our duck eggs arrive for incubation.

Boys’  Swimming Gala – Tues. 23rd  June 2015

Girls’ Swimming Gala – Thurs. 25th  June 2015
26th June ~ Summer Fair 15:30-19:00 [image: image6.png]


 Non-Uniform  Day
If you are able to help at all in any way please get in touch with school. Thank you to those that already have done so.
Monday 29th June ~ Thomas Dean Maths Day.

1st July ~ Got to Dance competition.

2nd July ~ Voice and Musician of the Year competition.

Week beginning 6th July ~ Year Six Camp [image: image7.jpg]


with Mrs McGrath, Mrs Harding, Mrs Crooks, Mr Boyd, Miss Howarth & Mr Jones

Tuesday 14th July – End of Year Reports to go home with an annual parent and pupil questionnaire.

Wednesday 15th July – Meet the Teacher Evening and drop in for End of Year Reports.

Week beginning 20th July ~ Leavers Events – Awards Evening/Leavers Disco and BBQ for Year 6 pupils and parents, End of year production with year 5 & 6 pupils, End of term Assembly.

22nd July ~ School closes at 14:30 for the summer holidays.

Please can you be mindful that the school grounds are private property.  Unless there is a school organised activity or holiday club there should be nobody on the grounds outside of school hours.  As much as we would like for our grounds to be used there would be no insurance should an accident happen.  We trust that you will understand that this is for your own safety and protection and also to avoid any damage to school property and neighbouring premises. 

We have had a report of nits in school. Please be vigilant and, if required, treat your child with the appropriate products. 
SUMMER FAIR 2015

Friday 26th June from 3pm

As you are aware the Summer Fair is approaching fast.  To enable us to have as many stalls/events as possible running we require the help of parents.  Why not share a stall with a friend 

Please will you kindly complete the reverse of this letter and return to the school office as soon as possible Your name will be added to the schedule and we will reconfirm all requests shortly, then you just need to turn up on the day! Alternatively please sign up on the sheet outside the office.  
Once again we will be doing year group contributions to be brought in on the non-uniform day (19th June) as follows:

Ducklings
sweets

Year 1&2
bottles 

Year 3&4
chocolates / cakes / biscuits

Year 5&6
new prizes for children’s tombola

DETAILS OF PLANNED STALLS ARE ON THE REVERSE OF THIS LETTER – PLEASE INDICATE BY TICKING ON THE GRID WHERE YOU ARE ABLE TO HELP AND PROVIDE YOUR DETAILS BELOW SO WE CAN CONTACT YOU.

Name(s):
.........................................................................................

Tel No(s)
.........................................................................................

	Help set up fair
	From 1pm
	

	Help take fair down
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	Refreshments
	
	
	

	BBQ
	
	
	

	Bouncy Castles
	
	
	

	Coconut Shy
	
	
	

	Panning for Gold
	
	
	

	Face Painting
	
	
	

	Nail Art
	
	
	

	Tattoos
	
	
	

	Play Your Cards Right
	
	
	

	Splat the Rat
	
	
	

	Children’s Tombola
	
	
	

	Adult Tombola 
	
	
	

	Apple Bobbing
	
	
	

	Hook a Duck
	
	
	

	Grab a Frog
	
	
	

	Basketball
	
	
	

	Welly Throw
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